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URGENT UPDATE: Naloxone Copay Assistance 
Program 

 
 
 

Effective Immediately, Naloxone Copay Assistance Program will no longer 
accept claims for payment due to funding issues. 

 
It is the hope of the program that this will be temporary. 

 
 

 
 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 


